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A Futuristic View of Aerospace Center 
The Port Authority unveiled renderings showing a futuristic 
possible look of the Aerospace Center.  At a Master Plan review 
session yesterday, the plans were shown alongside the 2011 
Update to the Port Authority’s 10-Year Capital Plan.  Find the plan 
summary and a link to a YouTube video online. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/plan  

Horton Building Progresses 
This week, brick work on the north face of the new building was 
revealed to the World.  The red brick is manufactured in Licking 
County at Bowerston Shale.  Be sure to see the latest postings 
from the Port Authority’s project managers for the building project 
at our special Facebook page. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding 

Give us 30 Seconds of Your Time 
Web 2.0 is here!  The former onthebase.com website has evolved 
into an online Message Center integrated with Lobby Message 
Center at the Port Authority offices.  Soon, these will also be 
integrated with other on-site message boards.  In 30 seconds, one 
scrolls through a five-panel rotating message slider with a quick 
glance at on-site weather, the day’s marquee message, the latest 
PSA announcement, a view of the last ProjectCam image, and our 
latest Twitter message.  It scrolls through in 30 seconds. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/MessageCenter  

 


